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12 March 2019. 

Presentation on St Francis academic and university guidance offered 

Dear parents, 

We are aware that as students reach a certain age, it is only natural for families and 
students to re-assess their educational choices. As students move on to the last 
years of their secondary schooling, we know you want to be reassured about the 
options you will take. With this in mind we would like to invite all parents, but in 
particular MYP 4 and MYP 5 to a presentation where we will focus on explaining the 
academic offer of the school for these last 4 years and the work and preparation we 
do to accompany students in their search and admission to universities in Brazil, the 
USA, UK, Europe and elsewhere in the world.   

Because of the importance of the meeting, we would really want to have the 
attendance of all parents. This is why I would like to open up the possible time for 
this meeting, to try and accommodate as many of you as possible.  The meeting will 
be held on Thursday 21st March. Please fill in the following form to let us know 
which time is more convenient for you. I will announce the time of the meeting on 
Friday 15th March. 

Arts Festival  

Once again we would like to invite you to the second edition of the St Francis Arts 
Festival, that will take place this Saturday 16th March between 10:00 and 13:00 
Students of all year groups will be involved celebrating their work in Music, Art, 
Dance and Theatre. We look forward to seeing you all there. Please find below the 
leaflet with the time at which different activities will take place. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScYDJuoY2WFYbhQAjHp2Wp_SY6B7PLBcgmRuT1iHAvyKVtCgg/viewform?usp=sf_link
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Student-led Conference 

Save the Date! On Wednesday 10th April, we will hold the Student-led Conferences 
for MYP 1 – 4 and DP 1. Student-led conferences are an invaluable part of our 
reporting system when students will share with their parents and tutors their progress 
over the academic year. Students are working hard preparing the conferences. Your 
participation is of the utmost importance. Next week I will be sending the invitation to 
book a time for the Conference.  

Yours sincerely, 

Andrés Suárez  
Head of Secondary  

 


